
     December 4th 2017  

Board Policy Sub Committee Meeting 

Present: M. VanTule, S. Harris, D. Wingerd, Jim Cracraft 

 

 Review Tech Polices from Neola 

 Review Restraint Seclusion (done) 

 Review 2000 policies 

Other: 

 

Committee reviewed the Technology policies in a first reading 

and reviewed the Restraint and Seclusion packet.  

 

The Committee also reviewed the 2000 level policies and made 

recommendation for some changes to these polices. 

 

Discussion on strategic planning and district updates as well as 

superintendent briefs were also included in discussion. 


